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Dear Honourable Members of QLD Parliament

Thank you for serving the people of Queensland in State Parliament.

I am wanting to express my deep concern and opposition over the proposed legalisation of
 abortion bill to be tabled by the Honourable Rob Pyne.

I believe in the Sanctity of all human life including the most defenceless, the yet unborn.
 They have a voice which needs to be heard in this debate.

If this law is passed there would be no safeguards in place for the unborn, especially those
 that have passed the 24 week mark where infant viability has been scientifically verified.
 Allowing unrestricted abortions for greater than 24 weeks is taking life from the most
 vulnerable who can support themselves outside of the womb.

Your consideration of my deep concern and opposition of this legislation is greatly
 appreciated in this bill assessment.

Yours Sincerely
Jonathan Farrell

Sent from my iPhone
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